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Hensley, Chad, EMNRD

From: Hensley, Chad, EMNRD
Sent: Thursday, December 2, 2021 2:41 PM
To: natalie@energystaffingllc.com
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; ccombs@taprk.com
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Taprock - Jackson Unit SWD #006 - Extension Request

Natalie, 
 
Tap Rocks request for an extension request for nAPP2124834029 is approved. Remediation\closure report due 
01/04/2022. 
 
 
Chad Hensley ● Environmental Science & Specialist   
Environmental Bureau  
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division  
811 First St. | Artesia, NM  88210 
Office: 575.748.1283 | Cell: 575-703-1723 
chad.hensley@state.nm.us   
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/  

  
 
 
 

From: natalie@energystaffingllc.com <natalie@energystaffingllc.com>  
Sent: Friday, November 19, 2021 2:26 PM 
To: ocdonline, emnrd, EMNRD <EMNRD.OCDOnline@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Hensley, Chad, EMNRD <Chad.Hensley@state.nm.us> 
Cc: 'Christian Combs' <ccombs@taprk.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Taprock - Jackson Unit SWD #006 - Extension Request 
Importance: High 
 
CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening 
attachments. 
All, 
 
On behalf of Tap Rock Operating, ESS would like to request a 30 day extension for the above mentioned release.  The 
site has been delineated and due to infrastructure additions we are now able to remediate the release that occurred on 
9/1/21.  The incident number assigned to this release is nAPP2124834029.  Please let me know if you have any questions 
or concerns. 
 
Sincerely,  
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Natalie Gladden 
 
Director of Environmental and Regulatory Services 
Energy Staffing Services, LLC. 
2724 NW County Road 
Hobbs, NM 88240 
Cell: 575-390-6397 
Email: natalie@energystaffingllc.com 

 
 


